From: Aiden Cooper
Sent: 03 December 2022 16:03

To: Borough Planning <borough.planning@West-Norfolk.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Invalid Letter 22/02027/F

[External Email]
[Think before you click on links]

FAO:Luke Swales

Ref: 22/02027/F

Good Afternoon Luke,

| hope this email finds you well,
We have filled out a full application on the planning portal as requested. This includes an
amended drawing A400-11 which shows the location and width of the proposed drop

curb.

The only issue remaining is that the planning portal does not seem to have an option for a
custom / altered payment and therefore we are currently unable to submit.

How would you like us to arrange payment of the outstanding £28.00 for a full application?
Your assistance would be very appreciated,

Kind regards,



Aiden Cooper

From: borough.planning@west-norfolk.gov.uk <borough.planning@west-norfolk.gov.uk>
Sent: 16 November 2022 12:16

T

Subject: Invalid Letter

Planning Invalid Please see attached
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